DR. B. C. ROY ENGINEERING COLLEGE, DURGAPUR

No. BCR/PR/14/2024/67 Date: 18™ December, 2024

NOTICE

This is for information to all concerned that the Winter Vacation 2024 at Dr. B. C. Roy

Engineering College, Durgapur will start from 25" December 2024 (Wednesday) and shall
remain closed till 01 January, 2025 (Wednesday). The Institute, with all its Departments
and Offices will re-open on 2" January, 2025 (Thursday) for all staff members.

During the Winter Vacation, all the hostels for Boys and Girls of the Institute will remain
closed. All the students (boys & girls) residing at the hostels are advised to vacate the
hostels positively by 24t December, 2024 (Tuesday) after taking lunch. The canteens will
be closed after the lunch hour of 24" December, 2024 and the same will re-open from the
evening hour of 1% January, 2025 (Wednesday) and snacks will be served.

Hostel Boarders are advised to purchase railway/bus tickets immediately and they will not
be allowed to stay back in the hostels during the said vacation under any circumstances.

Faculty/ staff members may be called for any kind of emergency work during the above
period and he/s e has to report to the college forthwith. No excuse will be entertained in
this regard.

Prof. (Dr.) Sanjay S. Pawar

Principal,
Dr. B. C. Roy En%ineering College, Durgapur
Principal
Or. B. C. Roy Engineering College
DURGAPUR
Copy to: General Secretary ....... for kind information

Chief Advisor

Vice Principal

All HoDs/ Incharges

Registrar

Campus Administrator

Senior Manager & Incharge - PR

CFO/ General Manager (Admin.) .....Please put up in the website
Sr. Manager (Corp. Affairs & Estate)



